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	IN CASE YOU MISSED IT

AFS competitive teams cap off stunning year with five national championships
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In terms of competitive team success, 2021 was a stellar year for the Department of Animal and Food Sciences with five national championships under their award-winning belts. “On behalf of the Davis College community, I offer my warm congratulations to the Department of Animal and Food Sciences on this remarkable achievement,” said Davis College Interim Dean Cindy Akers. 

QUICK TAKE

NRM’s Sagraves named Ag Council ‘Matador of the Month’
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Name: Brandon Sagraves; Major: Natural Resources Management; Classification: Senior; Organization: The Wildlife Society; Hometown: Lander, Wyoming; Month: November 2021

  
DID YOU KNOW?

Make a Gift: Your gifts to Davis College help support scholarships & more
Davis College’s leaders believe that Texas Tech is a campus of opportunity. Students who become Red Raiders have the opportunity to grow, learn and develop leadership skills, and Davis College graduates continue to be a testimony to Davis College’s success.
LATEST ON THE VIRUS

Texas Tech Davis College Guide to the COVID-19 Pandemic
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As local, national and global health recommendations shift to reduce the spread of the virus, Davis College continues to take steps that will help protect our community. Visit the Texas Tech Commitment page and the TTU COVID-19 page for information on updates and prevention guidelines. 

UP NEXT 

 42nd Distinguished Alumni & 

        Outstanding Young Alumni Awards

        6 p.m.; Monday, Apr. 4, 2022

        McKenzie-Merket Alumni Center

 Davis College Last Class Day - Spring
        Tuesday,  May 3, 2022

 Texas Tech Spring Commencement

        May 13-14, 2022 

        United Supermarkets Arena


	

	
	Gordon W. Davis has had a larger impact on the College of Agricultural Sciences & Natural Resources than just about anyone else. A local businessman who spent 10 years as an associate professor in the college, Davis and his wife, Joyce, have given a $44 million donation, which represents the single largest philanthropic donation to Texas Tech in school history and is one of the largest investments in people and programs in an agricultural college in the U.S. The gift will fund three areas within the college: A $25 million endowment that will directly benefit the college; a $4 million gift to establish the Gordon and Joyce Davis Endowment for Excellence in Meat and Food Science; and a $15 million gift from the Gordon W. Davis estate to benefit future educational efforts within the college. To honor this generosity, Texas Tech University is renaming the college the Gordon W. Davis College of Agricultural Sciences & Natural Resources. << more  Note: For a detailed background review of Gordon W. Davis click here
PSS’s Lam-Son Phan Tran is again among world’s most cited researchers
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Lam-Son Phan Tran, a Texas Tech expert in biotechnology and biological sciences, has once more been named among the world's most highly cited researchers in their respective fields for 2021. The annual list is compiled by Clarivate Analytics, a company that provides scientific research and analytic services. “Dr. Tran is recognized worldwide as an expert in plant signaling and resilience to plant stress,” said PSS Chair Glen Ritchie.

Davis College students featured in December commencement ceremonies
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More than 2,500 Texas Tech students, including 172 Davis College undergraduates, received diplomas at fall commencement ceremonies last month. Outstanding students carried banners representing their respective colleges. Grace Blackwell, an agricultural and applied economics major from Checotah, Oklahoma, represented Davis College. Administrators selected the banner bearers based on all-around achievement.

Achieve success on your schedule; earn an online Davis College graduate degree
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A graduate degree from Davis College is within reach, wherever you are, reports Sandra Addo, Program Manager for Diversity & Graduate Student Recruitment. The college has affordable educational options you need to start something new. “Our online and distance courses are taught by the same award-winning, widely-published faculty with diverse research interests that teach our face-to-face courses,” she said.
In Press: NRM’s Johnson finds airborne plant DNA could reveal invasive species
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Mark Johnson, a doctoral candidate the Department of Natural Resources Management, wanted to know whether studying the eDNA shed into air as pollen or in minuscule fragments of leaves or flowers would work better. The Pennsylvania native and a research team developed better ways to collect plant eDNA in dust traps, and in 2019 they demonstrated that the filters capture DNA-bearing traces from all sorts of plants.

AFS’s Samuel Prien named National Academy of Inventors Fellow
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Samuel Prien, a professor of reproductive physiology and assisted reproduction in the Department of Animal & Food Sciences, has been named to the 2021 class of Fellows for the National Academy of Inventors, the organization announced in December. He will be inducted during the NAI Fellows induction ceremony in June as part of the 11th annual meeting of the National Academy of Inventors.

PSS graduate tapped for YWCA 2022 Women of Excellence Award
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Sandra Harris, a 2002 graduate of Tech’s Department of Plant & Soil Science, has garnered a Women of Excellence Award for Arts & Culture from the Young Women's Christian Association of Lubbock. The honor will be presented during the YWCA Women of Excellence Celebration & Dinner, scheduled for 6 p.m. on Mar. 3 at the Lubbock Memorial Civic Center.

Texas Alliance for Water Conservation Water College returns as face-to-face event 
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The Texas Alliance for Water Conservation hosted its 8th Annual Water College this month at the Lubbock Memorial Civic Center, bringing together area producers and agriculture industry leaders for the latest in water management technologies and practices news. "We put together an agenda full of valuable information for all those involved in agriculture,” said TAWC Project Director Rick Kellison. 

Winter Welcome; Annual Davis College fete returns to AFS Livestock Arena on Feb. 17
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It’s gonna be gouda. Davis College’s Student Success Center is set to launch the annual ‘Winter Welcome & Queso Cook-off’ on Feb. 17 at the Animal & Food Sciences Livestock Arena. The Queso Cook-off begins at 5:30 p.m., followed by the annual Mr. Davis College Contest. Registration deadlines are coming up quickly, said Stephanie Legako, Davis College's Unit Manager for Student Retention.

In Press: TAWC, on-farm projects test High Plains water management tech
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Recently, TAWC Project Director Rick Kellison was interviewed by Ron Smith, an editor with Southwest Farm Press. During their discussion, Kellison outlined how his organization works with producers to test and teach moisture-saving technology. “We need to use water judiciously, especially for irrigation, to make sure we get the most production we can,” Kellison said. TAWC is based at Texas Tech.
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